
Appendix 3x 

Name of consultation: Plockton and Lochcarron GM Catchment 

Your comments: I do not object to the proposed catchment area for Plockton Primary.  
 
However I do hold some concerns regarding the proposed method of travel for young 
pupils.  
 
The current set up utilising high school transport requires pupils to transfer at the high 
school to complete their journey to the Primary.  
 
This transfer at the high school is a potentially dangerous situation as it involves young 
children who arrive on several different high school buses transferring unsupervised onto 
one minibus to complete their journey to the primary school. This step also extends what 
can already be a long journey. I think this is a barrier to to people considering GME.  
 
I would welcome a review of GME provision in Lochalsh. The numbers in Plockton have 
increased and as of August there will be 5 children travelling approximately 1 hour by bus. 
The nursery is currently at capacity and parents are having to look at alternative provisions.  

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Parent 

 

I am commenting on behalf of: Myself  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 
Mrs Sophie MacRae 

 

Address:  

postcode_search Choose address Did you find the address on the list 
above? 

IV40 8HQ Taigh À Chlachair 5 Inchnacroe, Inverinate, 
IV40 8HQ Yes 

 
 


